The City Council of Elk Horn met in special session on Tuesday, August 11th, at 6:00 P.M. with the following members present: Mayor Jens; Councilmen Fredericksen, McCarthy, Potts and Teegerstrom; Absent: Petersen.
Also, in attendance was Dave Sturm with Snyder & Associates, Public Works Director Andy Ring and Clerk Chelsee Jacobsen. 

McCarthy moved, seconded by Fredericksen to approve the agenda as presented. 

Dave with Snyder & Associates stated that United Construction has agreed to seal the spots that were grinded, replace the curb and gutter on the North side of the street and also extend the warranty from 2 years to 5 years on the entire street. United Construction plans to replace the curb & gutter as soon as possible. 

McCarthy moved, seconded by Potts to approve the final payment of $68,199.37 to United Construction with the condition of the above terms. 

Meeting Adjourned at 6:40PM.



____________________________				 _____________________________
Stan Jens, Mayor 						Chelsee Jacobsen, City Clerk






